
 

 

31st January 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Den Making 
 
On Thursday 15th February we will be building dens as part of our design and technology 
work for this half term. We will be using what we have learnt in our science and topic work to 
make a den for our teddy. 
 
In order to help with this we are asking for donations of the following materials: 
 

 Cardboard 
 Bubble wrap 
 Cotton wool 
 Leaves, twigs and sticks 

 Rocks 
 Junk modelling materials 
 Plastic sheeting 
 NO toilet rolls please 

 
We want our dens to be waterproof and windproof to protect our teddies from Storm Georgina! 
 
You can start to bring the materials in from next week (they will be stored in the classroom). 
Each Year 1 class will be informed when to bring their small teddy into school.  If you are 
available to come and help with den building on 15th February then please speak to your child’s 
class teacher. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Jen Dyson, Leanne Eldridge, Hayley Craven & Jess Jones 
Year 1 Teachers 
 
 

 


